
K-Beach Elementary PTO 

Meeting Notes 

December 12, 2024 

 

Last Meeting Follow-up: 

• Passed wrapping paper orders out in gym 

• Laminator installed and working 

• 3 color printers installed, may send out a questionnaire for teachers to decide on how to 

disperse the printers 

• $6,000 left in budget to spend on chromebooks, 15 needed 

Brunch With Santa Report: 

We would like it to be a yearly event, the person we booked for our Santa expressed interest in 

returning next year. 

Cake walk was very popular. Silent auction placement may be changed to being in the hallway as people 

enter school to draw more attention. Funds raised total came to $4,685. 

Hilcorp employee donated $12,500, not finalized yet. Tiffany has list of other businesses wanting to 

donate after it was too late, perhaps we can reach out to them next year? 

Hold silent auctions for future field trip funds? 

Fourth graders helped with all of it, decorating and working the event. 

Funds raised from future Brunch with Santa will go into a field trip fund and possibly dispersed equally 

between teachers. Buses are the biggest concern, the cost is determined AFTER field trip.  

Discussed the possibility of splitting the money from the 2 main fundraisers between each teacher’s 

account equally, some grades felt excluded from the profits of the Santa brunch. 

 

PTO Funds to Be Used On: 

Santa suit to be purchased from Mrs. Felchle, would be a great investment to be used every year 

Christmas gifts for staff budget? 

Staff lounge budget $200 for coffee, liquid creamer, paper plates, plastic ware, disposable cups, oven 

mitts, multiple tongs. 

 

Miscellaneous: 

We ran out of time on this meeting, will be meeting again Thursday, January 9, 2025, at 3 PM for an 

extra meeting, then we will have our regular meeting on January 23, 2024.  

Our extra meeting will be focused on the upcoming free movie night for families and the Dad/Daughter 

Dance. (Tiffany is in contact with a DJ for the dance.) 

 

 


